
Kinetic Power, LLC 
Santa Fe, N.M. 87594 

Phone: (505) 490-6520 
 

December 28, 2022 
 
Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
Re: Name Change for Project No. 15034-000 To: Carrizo Four Corners Pumped Storage Hydro 
Center  
 
Dear Secretary Bose, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request a formal name change for FERC Project No. 15034-000. 
 
Please change the formal Project name: 
FROM: Beclabito Hydroelectric Energy Storage Center 
TO: Carrizo Four Corners Pumped Storage Hydro Center 
 
Kinetic Power, LLC is submitting this name change request in response to local Navajo 
community feedback and request. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact us at the provided 
email and phone number. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas J. Conroy 
Co-Founder 
Kinetic Power, LLC 
tconroy@kineticpowerco.com 
 
J. Tracy Livingston 
Co-Founder 
Kinetic Power, LLC 
tlivingston@kineticpowerco.com 
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